From: planning@camden.gov.uk

Sent: 07 January 2020 15:21
To: I
Subject: 7 DPR 2019/4917/P have been received by the council.

DPCAAC have not received a PIN number for this. Work has already started on this. We object on the grounds that
DPCAAC resist all basement developments notwithstanding the 45 page basement impact assessment. Also the
proposed outbuilding may constitute over development.

Com i i PCAAC of Flat 3, 36 Dartmouth Park Road, NW5 15X Phone-
EMail Preferred Method of Contact is Email
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